Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

21 February, 1982

SALM\

Falklands: Territorial Limits

Thank you for your letter of 4 Feprﬁary.

You may wish to know that, with our agreement, the Cabinet
Office has now set up a small inter-Ministerial group to clear
the paper which you have asked for, since it will touch on the
interests of a number of Departments. MOD, DOT, D/En, MAFF
and the Home Office will be represented on this group, as well

as the FCO. It will meet shortly on the basis of a draft which
we are now preparing.

I am copying this to Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).
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